
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Dewatered Sludge Hauling Services 
 

 Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District Commission will accept sealed proposals for 

Dewatered Sludge Transportation Services until Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at 2:00pm 

EST, at which time proposals will be opened and publicly read via a remote meeting.  

Proposals received after the deadline will not be accepted.  Proposals shall be submitted in 

a sealed envelope with the address of the bidder and “SSSD Dewatered Sludge Hauling 

Services” shown on the outside of the envelope.    

 

 Spartanburg Water Purchasing Office 

 Att:  Remsen Parrish 

 345 South Ave. 

 Spartanburg, SC 29306 

 

Copies of the specifications may be obtained by contacting Remsen Parrish in the 

Purchasing Office of Spartanburg Water at (864) 598-7223.  Requests can also be made by 

emailing rparrish@spartanburgwater.org.   

 

In its sole discretion Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District reserves the right to 

accept or reject any and all responses received. 

 

 It is the policy of Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District that local Minority and 

Women Owned Enterprises, (MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate 

fully in the overall procurement process of Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District.  This is an 

equal opportunity solicitation.  

 

  


